
 
SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 
OFFICE OF SMALL BUSINESS  GAVIN NEWSOM, MAYOR 
 
September 28, 2010 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
City Hall room 244 
1 Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4694 
 

Re: File No. 101178 [Honoring Local Restaurants During Restaurant Appreciation Month] 

Small Business Commission Recommendation: Approval  

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
On October 4, 2010, the Small Business Commission heard and recommended approval of Board of 
Supervisors File No. 101178.   
 
The SBC thanks Supervisor Alioto-Pier for recognizing the important contribution that restaurants, most of 
which are small businesses, make to the vitality of San Francisco. These restaurants are important to the 
economy and job creation in the City.  The Commission also thanks Dr. Rajiv Bhatia of the Department of 
Public Health for reaching out to the Office of Small Business to assist with the implementation of this 
ordinance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Regina Dick-Endrizzi 
Director, Office of Small Business 
  
 
cc. Supervisor Alioto-Pier 

Starr Terrell, Mayor’s Office  
  Alisa Somera, Clerk of the Economic and Land Use Committee.  
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